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Questions of ‘Consent’ in Prostitution

Special invitation to an informal, open-minded discussion 
with

Teresa Ulloa Ziáurriz 
Latin American and Caribbean Region Director of the Coalition Against Trafficking in Women

March 1st, 2011 from 3:00 to 5:00 pm
at Minwaashin Lodge

Teresa Ulloa Ziáurriz  is an inspirational lawyer and activist from Mexico City who has worked for decades against all forms of violence against women nationally and internationally. 

The national focus of her work includes the murders of women in Juarez and internationally, a focus on prostitution. Her diverse professional experience has included legal representation of women relating to sexual and reproductive rights, grassroots community organizing for the empowerment of women and representations to the United Nations on the topic of violence against women in prostitution and war.

Teresa is visiting Canada with the support of IDRC and will be in Ottawa one day only on March 1st. This is a unique opportunity to welcome her to our region and share your thoughts on issues facing women locally and nationally in Canada.
Hosted by Minwaashin Lodge/Aboriginal Women’s Support Centre

424, Catherine Street, 2nd Floor, Ottawa, Ontario

Respecting Women is Our Culture
